
Because of the challenges of the Coronavirus pandemic we decided 

back in the summer to hold our AGM virtually this year to be sure to 

keep everyone safe. As it turned out it was a good decision as on 

the planned date of Tuesday 17th November we found ourselves in 

the middle of the second national lockdown!  

Thanks you to those that attended, and we were very pleased to see 

a good number of people there. We were pleased and relieved that it 

went really well—as virtual AGM’s are new to us all!   

However, we really did miss seeing you all and the enjoyment of 

sharing our usual time with you over a good chat and a hearty 

lunch. The best we can do this year is share the meeting video,          

including videos  – see the link here                                            

https://youtu.be/HkQtaH0hmws                                       

The AGM looked at the reporting year April 2019 to March 2020 but 

also the fantastic work done by our staff over the pandemic months 

since March 2020.  

Please SEE the page below for more on this.  

 

We ended the AGM with the well known 

song from the VE Day celebrations  -          

‘We’ll meet again’ . As shown here in a     

message from the usual Editor of the 

Newssheet Denise Almond.  

We all look forward to meeting               

properly again and in the                       

meantime take care and stay safe. 

 

The Board of Trustees and Chief Executive and                                    

Senior Leadership Team, Age UK Stockport   

NEWS—AGM 2020 Special  

https://youtu.be/HkQtaH0hmws



